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Class Five/Six
                                                                                      Friday 7th November 2014.
Project 

Your next project will have an Egyptian Maths theme! We would like you to write at least five Maths word problems related to Ancient Egypt.  
You can make them as challenging as you wish, however please remember that each question must make sense and be possible to answer by your classmates! In addition, we would like you to bring a separate piece of paper with the answers to your questions.

Here is an example of an Egyptian word problem: 
Mr Baines travelled 2,688 miles down the River Nile on a boat trip. Miss Land’s boat trip lasted 1,510 miles. How many more miles did Mr Baines travel?
We would like this piece of homework to be completed for the week beginning the 24th November, when we will solve each other’s word problems in class.
Reading
Well done to our latest Bookworms of the Month! 

Try to read at home daily and ask an adult to write a short comment in your Reading Records once a week. 
Spelling

Next week we will be starting to look at where different words in the English language came from. There will be no spelling test next week but this will re-commence the week after.
English
Next week in English we will be learning about archaeologist Howard Carter and his extraordinary discovery in Egypt. We will then write a diary entry in the first person as though we are Mr Carter himself!
Maths

Next week in maths we will be learning and using written methods for division.
We will learn the 11 times table for the Times Table Challenge. Please complete your 11 times table booklet that was given to you today.

Don’t forget to learn the division facts for the times table too, e.g. 110 ÷ 11 = 10 (or how many 11s are in 110?) 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The task this week needs to be completed by Friday 14th November. 
Mystery Maths
You may have noticed that some mysterious numbers have been put on the walls in classrooms 5 and 6. 

These numbers are for Mystery Maths, a weekly maths question that we will set you each Thursday. You need to visit your class blog on the school website to see the question we have set you. It might be very simple, or some weeks it might be more complex. 

To take part, you need to work out the answer to the maths question we set, then blog back the location of the number (which will be hiding somewhere in classrooms 5 or 6), not the actual answer. 
Example answer: The number is next to the Topic display in Class 5.
Please go to: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/ to take part (you can blog your answer on either Class 5 or 6’s blog). Happy searching!
Other Notes
Remember that next Friday (14th November) it is Children In Need day. You are invited to wear your pyjamas to school on the day and help raise lots of money for Pudsey!

Mr Baines and Miss Land.
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